
Lucia and Jim  recently collected fauna samples from the beach at Tennis wharf 
for their scientific study and are now ready to share their preliminary results with  
the community. They promised to keep us informed of what is happening on our 
beaches.  
 
There will be a 30 minute talk and then time for 
questions. Interested parties of all ages welcome!   Made possible by 


